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Form & Style 2007-01-01
a concise guide to writing a thesis or dissertationprovides clear succinct
and intentional guidelines about organizing and writing a thesis or
dissertation part i provides an overview for writing a thesis or dissertation
it describes the big picture of planning and formatting a research study from
identifying a topic to focusing on writing quality part ii describes the
framework and substance of a research study it models the pattern generally
found in a formal five chapter research study each chapter of a thesis or
dissertation has a specific purpose and this book focuses on each in an easy
to follow structure chapter one reviews the headings and contents expected in
the introduction of a study chapter two provides advice for writing a
literature review chapter three discusses what to include when describing the
methodology these first three chapters form the proposal section of a study
two additional chapters present results chapter four and provide discussion
and conclusions chapter five appendices offer resources for instructors and
students including a rubric for evaluating writing exercises to strengthen
skills in apa format sample purpose statements a research planning organizer
and a guide for scholarly writing the book is designed overall to be a
practical guide and resource for students for their thesis or dissertation
process note to readers due to publishing limitations some of the titles
within the book do not accurately conform with apa format for precise apa
format please see the apa manual 2010 pp 62 63 or refer to table 1 1 p 8 or
table d 1 p 107 in this book esults chapter four and provide discussion and
conclusions chapter five appendices offer resources for instructors and
students including a rubric for evaluating writing exercises to strengthen
skills in apa format sample purpose statements a research planning organizer
and a guide for scholarly writing the book is designed overall to be a
practical guide and resource for students for their thesis or dissertation
process note to readers due to publishing limitations some of the titles
within the book do not accurately conform with apa format for precise apa
format please see the apa manual 2010 pp 62 63 or refer to table 1 1 p 8 or
table d 1 p 107 in this book

A Concise Guide to Writing a Thesis Or Dissertation
2019
observations plus recipes it has been said that science is the orderly
collection of facts about the natural world scientists however are wary of
using the word fact fact has the feeling of absoluteness and universality
whereas scientific observations are neither ab lute nor universal for example
children have 20 deciduous baby teeth is an observation about the real world
but scientists would not call it a fact some children have fewer deciduous
teeth and some have more even those children who have exactly 20 deciduous
teeth use the full set during only a part of their childhood when they are
babies and t dlers children have less than 20 visible teeth and as they grow
older children begin to loose their deciduous teeth which are then replaced
by permanent teeth children have 20 deciduous baby teeth is not even a
complete scientific sta ment for one thing the statement children have 20
deciduous teeth does not tell us what we mean by teeth when we say teeth do



we mean only those that can seen be with the unaided eye or do we also
include the hidden unerupted teeth an observation such as children have 20
deciduous teeth is not a fact and by itself it is not acceptable as a
scientific statement until its terms are explained scientifically children
have 20 deciduous teeth must be accompanied by definitions and qualifiers

From Research to Manuscript 2009-01-21
the art of writing up a completed research project in a format suitable for
submission to a social work journal is an ability separate from ones skills
as a research methodologist it is also an ability that despite its importance
is often overlooked by research courses and senior level mentors this
straightforward pocket guide to preparing research articles steps into the
void as an insiders guide to getting published drawing on nearly 20 years of
experience editing a social work research journal bruce a thyer has crafted a
candid companion to the journal publishing process unraveling the mysteries
that students as well as many established researchers might otherwise stumble
over and as a result their prospectus for future success improve thyers frank
advice on selecting an appropriate journal handling rejections and revisions
understanding confusing concepts like impact factors and electronic
publishing and avoiding common methodological and formatting pitfalls
constitute a gold mine for the fledging researcher writer

An Introductory Research Report Format 2016-07-27
slade covers the process of writing research papers elements of theses and
dissertations special topics such as compiling tables and figures within
papers and three systems of documentation the chicago style the mla style and
the apa style

Preparing Research Articles 2008-02-14
this book outlines chapter by chapter the steps involved in writing a thesis
and proposal the introduction and chapters on methods results and discussion
sections outline the essential content of each section of the thesis a
concluding chapter on style offers practical tips on how to organize explain
and produce forceful writing the book presents seven major groupings of
statistical analyses with complete illustrations it also demonstrates
appropriate wording and statistical essentials and offers advice on what not
to include

Form and Style 1999
a little more than seventy five years ago kate l turabian drafted a set of
guidelines to help students understand how to write cite and formally submit
research writing seven editions and more than nine million copies later the
name turabian has become synonymous with best practices in research writing
and style her manual for writers continues to be the gold standard for
generations of college and graduate students in virtually all academic
disciplines now in its eighth edition a manual for writers of research papers



theses and dissertations has been fully revised to meet the needs of today s
writers and researchers the manual retains its familiar three part structure
beginning with an overview of the steps in the research and writing process
including formulating questions reading critically building arguments and
revising drafts part ii provides an overview of citation practices with
detailed information on the two main scholarly citation styles notes
bibliography and author date an array of source types with contemporary
examples and detailed guidance on citing online resources the final section
treats all matters of editorial style with advice on punctuation
capitalization spelling abbreviations table formatting and the use of
quotations style and citation recommendations have been revised throughout to
reflect the sixteenth edition of the chicago manual of style with an appendix
on paper format and submission that has been vetted by dissertation officials
from across the country and a bibliography with the most up to date listing
of critical resources available a manual for writers remains the essential
resource for students and their teachers

Writing a Thesis 1991
publishing your research in an international journal is key to your success
in academia this guide is based on a study of over 1000 manuscripts and
reviewers reports revealing why papers written by non native researchers are
often rejected due to problems with english usage and poor structure and
content with easy to follow rules and tips and examples taken from published
and unpublished papers you will learn how to prepare and structure a
manuscript increase readability and reduce the number of mistakes you make in
english by writing concisely with no redundancy and no ambiguity write a
title and an abstract that will attract attention and be read decide what to
include in the various parts of the paper introduction methodology discussion
etc highlight your claims and contribution avoid plagiarism discuss the
limitations of your research choose the correct tenses and style satisfy the
requirements of editors and reviewers this new edition contains over 40 new
material including two new chapters stimulating factoids and discussion
points both for self study and in class use eap teachers will find this book
to be a great source of tips for training students and for preparing both
instructive and entertaining lessons other books in the series cover
presentations at international conferences academic correspondence english
grammar usage and style interacting on campus plus exercise books and a
teacher s guide to the whole series please visit springer com series 13913
for a full list of titles in the series adrian wallwork is the author of more
than 30 elt and eap textbooks he has trained several thousand phd students
and academics from 35 countries to write research papers prepare
presentations and communicate with editors referees and fellow researchers

A Manual for Writers of Research Papers, Theses,
and Dissertations, Eighth Edition 2013-04-03
this book encourages those embarking on practitioner research to consider the
validity of innovative methods and styles of reporting it explores issues at
a theoretical as well as a practical level



English for Writing Research Papers 2016-03-02
when kate l turabian first put her famous guidelines to paper she could
hardly have imagined the world in which today s students would be conducting
research yet while the ways in which we research and compose papers may have
changed the fundamentals remain the same writers need to have a strong
research question construct an evidence based argument cite their sources and
structure their work in a logical way a manual for writers of research papers
theses and dissertations also known as turabian remains one of the most
popular books for writers because of its timeless focus on achieving these
goals this new edition filters decades of expertise into modern standards
while previous editions incorporated digital forms of research and writing
this edition goes even further to build information literacy recognizing that
most students will be doing their work largely or entirely online and on
screens chapters include updated advice on finding evaluating and citing a
wide range of digital sources and also recognize the evolving use of software
for citation management graphics and paper format and submission the ninth
edition is fully aligned with the recently released chicago manual of style
17th edition as well as with the latest edition of the craft of research
teachers and users of the previous editions will recognize the familiar three
part structure part 1 covers every step of the research and writing process
including drafting and revising part 2 offers a comprehensive guide to
chicago s two methods of source citation notes bibliography and author date
part 3 gets into matters of editorial style and the correct way to present
quotations and visual material a manual for writers also covers an issue
familiar to writers of all levels how to conquer the fear of tackling a major
writing project through eight decades and millions of copies a manual for
writers has helped generations shape their ideas into compelling research
papers this new edition will continue to be the gold standard for college and
graduate students in virtually all academic disciplines bestselling trusted
and time tested advice for writing research papers the best interpretation of
chicago style for higher education students and researchers definitive clear
and easy to read with plenty of examples shows how to compose a strong
research question construct an evidence based argument cite sources and
structure work in a logical way essential for anyone interested in learning
about research everything any student or teacher needs to know concerning
paper writing

Doing Practitioner Research Differently 2002-11
research on small groups is highly diverse because investigators who study
such groups vary in their disciplinary identifications theoretical interests
and methodological preferences the goal of this volume is to capture that
diversity and thereby convey the breadth and excitement of small group
research by acquainting students with work on five fundamental aspects of
groups the volume also includes an introductory chapter by the editors which
provides an overview of the history of and current state of the art in the
field together with introductions to each section discussion questions and
suggestions for further reading make the volume ideal reading for senior
undergraduate and graduate students interested in group dynamics



A Manual for Writers of Research Papers, Theses,
and Dissertations, Ninth Edition 2018-04-27
the sage handbook of research on classroom assessment provides scholars
professors graduate students and other researchers and policy makers in the
organizations agencies testing companies and school districts with a
comprehensive source of research on all aspects of k 12 classroom assessment
the handbook emphasizes theory conceptual frameworks and all varieties of
research quantitative qualitative mixed methods to provide an in depth
understanding of the knowledge base in each area of classroom assessment and
how to conduct inquiry in the area it presents classroom assessment research
to convey in depth the state of knowledge and understanding that is
represented by the research with particular emphasis on how classroom
assessment practices affect student achieventment and teacher behavior editor
james h mcmillan and five associate editors bring the best thinking and
analysis from leading classroom assessment researchers on the nature of the
research making significant contributions to this prominent and hotly debated
topic in education

Small Groups 2008-02-19
a practical introduction to qualitative research across fields and
disciplines qualitative research in practice offers a hands on introduction
to qualitative research design methods data and analysis designed as a
companion text for any course involving qualitative research this book
explores the different types of qualitative studies with relevant examples
and analysis by the researchers themselves the workbook format makes it easy
to use in the classroom or the field and the depth of information makes it a
valuable resource for students of social work psychology counseling
management education health care or any field in which qualitative research
is conducted while quantitative research is primarily concerned with
numerical data qualitative research methods are more flexible responsive and
open to contextual information to a qualitative researcher a situation is
defined by the participants perspectives making it the primary method of
inquiry for understanding social phenomena through the lens of experience
this book introduces the essentials of qualitative research bolstered by
expert analysis and discussion that provides deeper insight than a
traditional textbook format would allow understand the fundamental nature of
qualitative research learn how to accurately assess and evaluate qualitative
research explore qualitative research s many forms and applications gain
insight on qualitative research in a variety of fields and disciplines how
does one codify an experience is it possible to measure emotion in units
qualitative research fills the void where numbers cannot reach it is the best
tool we have for studying the unquantifiable aspects of the human experience
and it is an essential tool in a wide variety of fields qualitative research
in practice provides translatable skills in a practical format to quicken
your transition from learning to using



Writing Research Papers 1976
textbook on the research methodology of social research covers research
models theories measurement simulation samples and estimates data collecting
interviewing and use of questionnaires descriptive and explanatory analysis
etc bibliography pp 269 to 274

SAGE Handbook of Research on Classroom Assessment
2012-11-02
besides providing paper writing essentials such as finding a topic creating a
thesis and building arguments this book provides specific information on how
to find sources research a topic and use sources in a paper we also provide
detailed information on how to cite sources the book includes the
fundamentals of mla and apa style we take students through every step of the
often daunting task of writing a research paper from seeking out information
to putting the finishing touches on a works cited page

Qualitative Research in Practice 2019-01-14
written with the novice educational researcher in mind research methods in
education is designed to help students produce good quality valid and
valuable research the text is written in an engaging style and adopts a mixed
methods approach guidance on analytical procedures that require more advanced
tools such as spss and minitab are also provided the book is packed with
exercises examples and comparative international material from other
educational contexts all of which help to introduce this complex subject in
an easy to use format for people that are new to research and are not
confident with numerical information peter newby s student friendly text
allows the researcher to confidently address the practical aspects of
deciding on a research project designing a questionnaire or presenting
conclusions in the most convincing way of the many research books available
this one stands out as it is clear logically structured explains
sophisticated concepts in an accessible manner without oversimplifying them
and has a format which students at undergraduate and postgraduate like in
addition the powerpoint slides that accompany the book provide an excellent
basis for lectures and can be edited adopted to personalise them i anticipate
using this book for quite some time on several courses dr pete allison
coordinator of masters research courses at the moray house school of
education the university of edinburgh

Social Research Methods 1973
doing qualitative research in education settings second edition is a methods
book that speaks directly to qualitative researchers in the field of
education providing a step by step guide to the development of a research
project written in accessible language the book emphasizes learning how to do
qualitative work specific examples from real studies using real data and
demonstrating real analyses are provided throughout the book is designed to
guide doctoral candidates through the dissertation process from unpacking



assumptions and identifying research questions through project design data
collection and analysis to writing the final draft recommendations for
publishing qualitative work are included new to the second edition are a
comprehensive updating of citations and references new sections addressing
the impact of computer mediated communication especially as related to data
collection and analysis an overview of the recent history of qualitative
research and an overall refresh that acknowledges the many changes that have
occurred in society and academe since the original publication

How to Write a Research Paper 2006-01-01
research methods in social relations 8th edition features a series of updates
and revisions in its comprehensive introduction to current research methods
in the social and behavioural sciences offers comprehensive coverage of a
wide variety of traditional and topical research methods addresses many newer
research approaches such as propensity score matching mixed methods designs
and confirmatory factor analysis written to be accessible to a range of
social and behavioural science disciplines including public health political
science sociology and psychology includes new chapters that engage readers in
critical thinking about the processes involved in building sustainable
partnerships in field and community settings the companion website includes
an array of resources for instructors including test banks power point
lecture slides discussion questions and exercises this new edition is the
much anticipated follow up to 2001 s seventh edition by hoyle harris and judd

UGC NET Paper-1 Study Material for Teaching &
Research Aptitude with Higher education System
2020-02-04
our students must become skilled at finding answers and using information to
succeed in college careers and daily life using inquiry writing and
technology to infuse passion into the classroom research paper motivates
students and results in deeper learning in this practical research based book
authors werner burke knaus and decamp encourage you to toss the old index
cards and jump start the classroom research paper so that it is more
meaningful manageable and effective explore innovative ways to help students
find engaging topics collect and evaluate information and write rethink and
revise to truly impact their audience the book is filled with tools and
student samples to help you implement the ideas in your own classroom special
features clear connections to the common core state standards ready to use
classroom handouts for different stages of the research process a handy
appendix featuring a sample research project timeline and rubric helpful
examples of real student work and assessments research based foundations that
guide and inform how the process unfolds and why it works

Research Methods for Education 2013-11-04
now in its second decade of publication this landmark series draws together
and critically reviews all the existing research in specific areas of nursing



practice nursing care delivery nursing education and the professional aspects
of nursing

Doing Qualitative Research in Education Settings,
Second Edition 2023-09-01
scientists and engineers seek to discover and disseminate knowledge so that
it can be used to improve the human condition style and ethics of
communication in science and engineering serves as a valuable aid in this
pursuit it can be used as a textbook for undergraduate or graduate courses on
technical communication and ethics a reference book for senior design courses
or a handbook for young investigators and beginning faculty members in
addition to presenting methods for writing clearly and concisely and
improving oral presentations this compact book provides practical guidelines
for preparing theses dissertations journal papers for publication and
proposals for research funding issues of authorship peer review plagiarism
recordkeeping and copyright are addressed in detail and case studies of
research misconduct are presented to highlight the need for proactive
attention to scientific integrity ample exercises cause the reader to stop
and think style and ethics of communication in science and engineering thus
motivates the reader to develop an effective individual style of
communication and a personal commitment to integrity each of which are
essential to success in the workplace table of contents motivation writing
well scientific publications proposals and grant applications oral
communication authorship recordkeeping ownership of ideas data and
publications

Research Methods in Social Relations 2014-08-18
with advice for finding evaluating and documenting sources this handy spiral
bound pocket guide covers the essential information college students need for
research assignments in more than 30 disciplines new up to date documentation
models guide students as they cite common sources and newer sources in the
current editions of one of four documentation styles mla apa chicago and cse
advice examples and activities help students engage in the research process
find entry points in debates and develop their authority as researchers the
many examples according to one college librarian are realistic and relevant
research and documentation in the digital age is the perfect companion to any
college textbook

Rebuilding Research Writing 2014-02-24
updated with tips on computer use related to library research and use of word
processing software the new edition of this popular guide also features an
entirely new sample research paper the authors point out style formalities
and parenthetical source documentation and show the proper methods of
avoiding plagiarism



Research Papers 1987
the sage guide to writing in policing report writing essentials equips
students with transferable writing skills that can be applied across the
field of policing both academically and professionally authors steven
hougland and jennifer m allen interweave professional and applied writing
academic writing and information literacy with the result being a stronger
more confident report writer students are also exposed to a number of best
practices for various elements of report writing such as the face page
incident reports supplemental reports investigative reports and traffic
reports as well as search warrants and affidavits

Annual Review of Nursing Research, Volume 11, 1993
1993-06-29
this two volume set presents a course outline in modular format that deals
step by step with the development of a health systems research hsr proposal
and field testing part 1 and with data analysis and report writing part 2

Style and Ethics of Communication in Science and
Engineering 2009
the lab manual for psychological research fourth edition provides students
with opportunities to practice and apply the knowledge and skills learned in
their research methods course developed for use in a lab course or as take
home review the manual contains four types of practice exercises that connect
to specific concepts exercises for developing a research project apa style
exercises that become progressively more complex and instruction for how to
avoid plagiarism this comprehensive and practical manual can be used with
dawn m mcbride s best selling the process of research in psychology fourth
edition or as a supplement to other core texts

Research and Documentation in the Digital Age
2018-05-04
the main aim of this new book is to provide a single efficient and effective
source for college and university students to understand research development
and learn then apply statistical concepts while developing a research
proposal or research study using the american psychological association apa
format it is a specialist text particularly well suited for introductory
accelerated and short courses that emphasize quantitative approaches within
research activities after teaching over 30 years the authors know that
several different texts commonly must be bought or used in learning to
develop a research proposal or research study additionally many colleges and
universities have combined various research and statistical courses into one
course or program students therefore have to learn what research is and its
many concepts learn various descriptive and inferential statistics and apply
apa format for completed reports during one school term instructors as well
as students easily appreciate that a detailed grasp of the above three



components during a single university course would be a daunting task hence
the authors offer this practical integration and application of all three
components into a single recommended text as an efficient effective bridge to
learning these complex areas mind maps are used to help readers organize the
many detailed concepts and techniques herein these mind maps are presented
with the central concept at or near the middle of the diagram and subordinate
concepts and techniques arranged as branches clockwise from the upper right
around to the upper left for instructors adopting this text an instructor
guide chapter powerpoint r files and test bank will be provided to facilitate
the one course concept email a request to kjkovach btinternet com see also
the authors web site practicalresearchandstatistics com authors note certain
technical examples and tables may not display as desired in the ebook version
of our text particularly on smaller screens you may download pdf versions of
selected tables figures and examples from the authors web site
practicalresearchandstatistics com alternatively viewing our text on a larger
display pc or mac should resolve most display issues

10 Steps in Writing the Research Paper 1989
this book provides both an overview of and an insight into the rapidly
expanding field of creative research methods the contributors from four
continents range from doctoral students through to independent and practice
based researchers to senior professors providing a clear view of the
applicability of creative research methods in all types of research work
chapters offer examples of creative research methods in practice and advice
on how to transfer or adapt those methods for different disciplines and
settings research ethics and research quality are considered throughout this
is a timely handbook which provides information for novice researchers and
inspiration for experienced researchers and is essential reading for anyone
interested in creative research methods

The SAGE Guide to Writing in Policing 2019-12-02
bridge the gap between research and practice with introduction to research
understanding and applying multiple strategies 5th edition this easy to read
edition covers all the major research design strategies qualitative
quantitative naturalistic experimental type and mixed method and with the
text s up to date research information and references you will have a solid
foundation from which to critique and understand research designs and their
applications to healthcare and human service settings case examples provide
real life snapshots of what it is like to participate in different types of
research processes identify research dilemmas relevant to chapter subjects
and alert you to problems you might encounter authors make the topics more
accessible so research becomes more relevant and topics come to life covers
experimental type naturalistic and mixed method design strategies to improve
your ability to compare contrast and integrate different methods presents
complex information clearly in a highly readable and easy to understand
manner includes detailed discussions of qualitative and quantitative
methodologies a unique and balanced focus that makes this text more
comprehensive than others in its field new up to date research methods
strategies and references like digital sources visual methods and



geographical analysis give you the latest information on research in diverse
areas of health and human services

Designing and Conducting Health Systems Research
Projects 2003
click on the supplements tab above for further details on the different
versions of spss programs the canonical handbook is completely updated with
more student friendly features the handbook of social work research methods
is a cutting edge volume that covers all the major topics that are relevant
for social work research methods edited by bruce thyer and containing
contributions by leading authorities this handbook covers both qualitative
and quantitative approaches as well as a section that delves into more
general issues such as evidence based practice ethics gender ethnicity
international issues integrating both approaches and applying for grants new
to this edition more content on qualitative methods and mixed methods more
coverage of evidence based practice more support to help students effectively
use the internet a companion site at sagepub com thyerhdbk2e containing a
test bank and powerpoint slides for instructors and relevant sage journal
articles for students this handbook serves as a primary text in the methods
courses in msw programs and doctoral level programs it can also be used as a
reference and research design tool for anyone doing scholarly research in
social work or human services

Lab Manual for Psychological Research 2019-01-15
this text provides a solid introduction to the foundations of research
methods with the goal of enabling students and professionals in the various
fields of education to not simply become casual consumers of research who
passively read bits and pieces of research articles but discerning consumers
able to effectively use published research for practical purposes in
educational settings all issues important for understanding and using
published research for these purposes are covered key principles are
illustrated with research studies published in refereed journals across a
wide spectrum of education exercises distributed throughout the text
encourage readers to engage interactively with what they are reading at the
point when the information is fresh in their minds this text is designed for
higher level undergraduate and graduate programs course instructors will find
that it provides a solid framework in which to promote student interaction
and discussion on important issues in research methodology

Compilation of Abstracts of Dissertations, Theses
and Research Papers Submitted by Candidates for
Degrees 1972
criminal justice and criminology research methods third edition is an
accessible and engaging text that offers balanced coverage of a full range of
contemporary research methods filled with gritty criminal justice and
criminology examples including policing corrections evaluation research



forensics feminist studies juvenile justice crime theory and criminal justice
theory this new edition demonstrates how research is relevant to the field
and what tools are needed to actually conduct that research kraska brent and
neuman write in a pedagogically friendly style yet without sacrificing rigor
offering balanced coverage of qualitative quantitative and mixed methods with
its exploration of the thinking behind science and its cutting edge content
the text goes beyond the nuts and bolts to teach students how to competently
critique as well as create research based knowledge this book is suitable for
undergraduate and early graduate students in us and global criminology
criminal justice and justice studies programs as well as for senior scholars
concerned with incorporating the latest mixed methods approaches into their
research

Practical Research and Statistics 2018-03-19
the second edition of effective writing in psychology helps users produce
crisp scientific communication form concise unambiguous arguments and render
technical information clear and comprehensible the new edition incorporates
the latest guidelines contained within the 6th edition of the apa publication
manual clear guidelines on effective writing illustrate how to generate
strong and compelling prose even when the writing is not aimed at a research
audience incorporates changes to the guidelines contained in the 6th edition
of the apa publication manual includes material on how to adapt apa style for
poster presentations using powerpoint and for oral presentations contains a
new section on using the internet to present research papers and a new
chapter on conducting a literature search to guide students through databases
keywords sources and connections between articles highlights methods for
selecting a research topic and organizing papers features a sample manuscript
showing common deviations from correct apa style and a version demonstrating
appropriate use of apa style

The Bloomsbury Handbook of Creative Research
Methods 2023-12-14
this book will appeal to researchers and scholars interested in
entrepreneurship and creativity issues coming from a wide range of academic
disciplines these readers will find an up to date presentation of existing
and new directions for research in

Introduction to Research - E-Book 2015-03-06

The Handbook of Social Work Research Methods
2009-10-15



Understanding Research in Education 2014-07-25

Criminal Justice and Criminology Research Methods
2020-12-30

Effective Writing in Psychology 2012-03-22

The World's Easiest Guide to Using the APA 1998

Handbook of Research on Entrepreneurship and
Creativity 2014-05-30
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